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Reopening of Senior Centers 

It finally happened; we are back to pre-pandemic programming.  On  June 1st, the 

center opened offering programs that no longer had  capacity limits and where 

physical distancing was not enforced. Reservations were no longer needed, but 

attendance was taken at each  activity. People continued to utilize the hand 

sanitizer stations when they entered and left the  building.   

Now beginning July 1st,  per the South Milwaukee Public Health Administrator 

and CDC guidelines, participants who are fully vaccinated—two weeks past their 

last shot—can participate in activities/programs without wearing a mask . To 

safeguard yourself and others, unvaccinated people are asked to continue to 

wear masks in the senior center.  Also, if people feel more comfortable wearing a 

mask, please do. Per the city’s Anti-Harassment and Retaliation policy, absolutely 

no harassment directed towards those that are or are not wearing face coverings 

will be tolerated.   

One big change we rolled out in 2021 programming is food. Until further notice, 

people are asked not to bring/eat food while participating in any activity.  As  

always, beverages are OK and straws are encouraged when seated close to 

others.    

Please see the calendar on page 9, and below,  for a complete list of programs 

that will be offered during the summer months.   

As in the past, all of the fall leagues will begin after Labor Day.  Your 2021 

membership fees will need to be paid to participate in any of the activities/ 

programs.  The cost of the 2021 membership fee is $20. For those of you who 

have already renewed your membership, please bring your card with you.   

Looking forward to seeing everyone soon!!! 

Programs being offered this summer: Exercise Equipment • Fitness Class • Zumba 

Gold • Bingo • Pinochle • Pool • Quilting • Sheepshead • Open Shuffleboard • 

Open Sewing • Canasta • Open Cribbage • Line Dancing • Woodcarving  

 


